
LC Paper No. CB(1)1196/18-19(01) 
 
 

Panel on Environmental Affairs 
 

Follow-up actions arising from the meeting on 28 January 2019 
 

Agenda item III — Promoting the use of electric vehicles 
 
 
The Administration was requested to provide information on: 
 
(a) examples of the green transport technologies for commercial vehicles 

that were tested out under the Pilot Green Transport Fund and found to 
be suitable for adoption locally; 

 
(b) of the 4 788 old private cars ("PCs") that met the requirements of the 

"One-for-One Replacement" Scheme and were de-registered after being 
scrapped from February to December 2018, how many owners concerned 
have bought a new petrol/diesel PC to replace the old one; 

 
(c) whether the Administration has studied the reasons why the PC owners 

referred to in (b) above have not chosen electric PCs for replacing their 
old PCs despite the first registration tax concession offered during the 
period, and if yes, the findings; and 

 
(d) a list of issues considered by the Steering Committee on the Promotion of 

Electric Vehicles since its establishment, and a summary of its 
deliberations and conclusions (if any) on those issues. 
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